
 

4th May, 2023 
 

 

 
To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

 

 
This letter is being issued with reference to the application for PCP Certification of ‘Tamir Welfare 
Organization’ based in Faisalabad.     
 
As part of evaluation process, evaluation of the organization has been conducted based on which the case 
will be presented before the Certification Panel in due course of time.  
 
In view of the above, it is requested to extend facilitation to the organisation while we process their case at 
our end.  

This letter is being issued on the request of ‘‘Tamir Welfare Organization’. 

 

Regards 

 

Naveed Yousuf Butt  

Manager Certification  


